February 10, 2022

Dear Dr. Ken and CCS Board Members,

I will forever be indebted to Mrs. Sally Tatham for offering me the CIS secretarial position in 2001. One of my "tests" during the interview process was to transcribe a handwritten letter she had written, and it was a dandy; but I persevered, did my best and got the position! It has been such a blessing to me over the years as wonderful coworkers and staff became lifelong friends and mentors for me. I have many wonderful memories to always cherish.

It is time for me to retire--already. And I already know I will miss my coworkers/friends tremendously. Cannot say where the years went, but it went by in the blink of an eye. My first day of retirement will be July 1, 2022 per SERS.

Go Bulldogs!

Sincerely Yours,

RECEIVED
FEB 1 0 2022

CELINA CITY SCHOOLS

Jeanette Bachelor